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10th October 2017 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

We have had complaints from parents that children on bicycles or scooters have been riding them on 

school property and that there have been occasions when they have ridden into adults or children. 

Safety is of paramount importance to us and so we would like to remind you that if a child is on a bike, 

he/she should always wear a helmet and dismount as soon as they come through the school gate. If a 

child is unaccompanied and is not wearing a helmet the school will ‘phone parents to collect the child. 

Likewise, if a child does not dismount their bicycle or scooter at the school entrance we shall need to 

review their use of the scooter or bicycle with their parents. 

Staff will be happy to keep the helmets in school until the end of the day and the school is seeking to 

develop its use of cycling proficiency programmes for children. 

If you have any concerns about this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tim Mamak 
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